
GDPR privacy notice 
 
Who 
Jeans Design & Communications collects and processes personal data as 
mentioned in the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) in order to 
supply our services. If you have any questions or requests about the 
information below you can contact Ronald Jeans by email at 
ronald@jeansdesign.net or by telephone at 0031-497591089.  
 
What 
We collect and process the following personal data that you have supplied 
to us using our services: name, address, VAT number and bank account 
number of your company, phone number and email address.  
 
Why 
We collect and process these data in order to supply our services to you, 
to keep in contact with you and for payment and tax purposes and 
obligations.  
 
When 
We keep these data for the period we supply our services to you and for 
the period that legislation requires this from us (think of tax 
requirements).  
 
Security 
We do our utmost to protect your personal data and have security 
measurements in place to prevent loss and unauthorized access, use, 
alteration or disclosure of the data.  
 
Others 
We do not sell the data to third parties. We will only supply some of the 
data to third parties if and as far as necessary for the fulfillment of our 
services to you. 
 
Your rights 
You have the rights under the rules of the GDPR: to see the data we keep 
on you, to request rectification or removal of the data, to object to 
processing of the data, to request data portability. Please bear in mind 
though that if you request your data to be removed, it may be impossible 
for us to supply you with our services.  
You have the right to lodge a complaint with the “Autoriteit 
Persoonsgegevens” in the Netherlands.  
 
 
 


